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www.seabirdisland.ca

August 1, 2025

Notice of Drone Operation
Friday, August 1, 2025 

between the hours of 2:00 pm and 4:00 pm.

Bird One (Seabird Island’s Drone) will capture the BCH-Phase I 
project on Pipehom and the Cultural Building project on Chowat. 
These flights are being conducted to capture the progress and 
different perspectives of each project along the way. The flights are 
strictly for the current construction projects within Seabird Island. 

Please do not approach the drone pilot if the drone is in the air, the 
pilot does their best to fly at a minimum of 30 meters away from 
bystanders at all times.

If there are 
any questions 
or concerns 
regarding the 
drone flights, 
please do not 
hesitate to contact 
Kailie McRae at 
604-796-6932.


